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To whom it may concern, 

My family and I are very concerned about the NSW Government considering to allow the energy 
from waste incinerator to be built in Eastern Creek.  We live in Horsley Park and we already can 
smell the waste disposal facility on a windy day so if this incinerator is built we will have a lot more 
pollution in the area and we already have enough. 

Also with the Airport being built in Kemps Creek we will also be inundated with more pollution with 
the planes and the massive addition of cars on the road.  So don't you think that there is enough that 
is happening in our community.  We will have massive pollution impact from both sides of Horsley 
Park, one side being the Airport and the other being this incinerator.  I think that it is extremely 
unfair that you are considering the incinerator to be built as there are so many surrounding schools 
and houses in our community that will be deeply affected. 

Please reconsider your decision to build this incinerator as we are already going to have a massive 
increase in pollution with everything else that is being built up in the area. 

Regards,  
 




